
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

2 October 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
Re: Notification of INSET Days for Academic Year 2025-26 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.   
  
We have now set our INSET days for the academic year 2025-26 at Hungerhill School and I felt it important 
to give you as much notice of these as possible. As you know, these days are dedicated to the professional 
development of our staff and play a crucial role in maintaining and enhancing the quality of education we 
provide for our wonderful students.  
  
Please find below the details of the INSET days 2025-2026:  
  

• Monday 1 September 2025  
• Friday 24 October 2025  
• Friday 14 November 2025  
• Monday 5 January 2026  
• Monday 20 July 2026 

  
On these days, students will not be required to attend school. We kindly ask you to make the necessary 
arrangements for your child's care on these dates. We appreciate your understanding and support as we 
strive to provide the best educational experience for our students.  
  
If you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact reception on 
01302 885811.  
  
Thank you for your continued support; it is much appreciated.  
 

Kindest regards 
 

 
Mrs K Crawford 

Headteacher 

 
 

Miss M Harwood 
Lead Deputy Headteacher 

 
 


